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Dr. L.M. Swinburne, 
Director of Haenophilia Unit, 
St. James University Hospsital, 
Beckett Street, 
Leeds 
LS9 7TF 

Dear Dr. Swinburne, 

re: Heat Treated Factor VIII 

30th April, 1984 

Thank you for your letter of 25th April, 1984 enclosing the names of 
three mildly affected patients whom you consider possible candidates in the 
study of heat treated factor VIII. Thank you also for lettin g me know that 
you agree to take part in the Armour trial. We look forward to hearing from 
you as things progress. 

Yours sincerely, 

C.R. Rizza 
Consultant Physician 
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